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How to use Microsoft SharePoint to receive NCAT files 

 

NCAT uses Microsoft SharePoint to share sound recordings securely with external parties.  

 

You will receive an email when a sound recording file is available. The email you receive will contain a link 

to the SharePoint portal. 

 

The link will be contained within the message body of the email or in within the PDF correspondence, 

where a document is attached.  

 
Sample link inside email message body: 

 

Sample link inside PDF attachment: 
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After clicking the link, or copying and pasting the link into your browser, you will be prompted to verify your 
identity.  
 
Click ‘Send Code’.  
 

 

An automated email will be sent to the same email address.  
 
Open the email and note down or copy the 8-digit code.  
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Return to the previous window and enter the 8-digit code from the email, then click Verify.   
 

 
 
Note: The 8-digit code is only valid for 15 minutes. If you have not entered the code within 15 mins you 
must request a new code by clicking the ‘Send Code’ button again in the original email.  
 
Once the code has been entered and verified, the shared file will open.  
 
In most browser the sound recording will start to play automatically.  
 
To download a copy of the recording, use the ‘Download’ link found at the top right of the page. 
 

 
 

Acceptable use and copyright of sound recordings 
Sound recordings are subject to Crown Copyright. They must not be copied, published or uploaded to any website or 
social media platform without the express permission of the Tribunal. A party wishing to copy, publish or upload a 
sound recording must make an application to the Tribunal using the Application for miscellaneous matters (PDF , 71.2 
KB) and ask for an order allowing the reproduction or release under section 9B of the Court Security Act 1995 

https://ncat.nsw.gov.au/content/dam/dcj/ctsd/ncat/documents/forms/ncat_form_miscellaneous_matters.pdf



